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Christmas Dinner 3_

Our Christmas Dinner was a great success
yesterday and the children loved sharing
their crackers with their meal.

I would like to thank our fantastic kitchen
team who served 528 delicious dinners for
the Infant and Junior Schools.

Parent Workshop

A big thank you to everyone who came to
the parent workshop on positive
behaviour strategies in school. The
meeting was very highly attended and |
would like to thank Mrs McLean and Mrs
Evans for organising this event. The final
updates dre being made to our Positive
Behaviour Strategy and I will let you know
when it’s published on our school website.

Christmas Post-box

% The Christmas post box is now in
% the school entrance by the office.
Children can post their Christmas
b Cards and they will be delivered to
for them. Please make sure that both the
first and second names of the children are

on the envelopes and the name of the
class to ensure safe deliveries.
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Children in Need ‘%
I am delighted to say that Q
Mildmay Infant and Nursery School raised
an amazing £628.00 for Children in Need.
It was lovely to see the children wearing
their pyjamas to school and the cake sale
was very popular. Thank you to our
Friends of Mildmay and Mrs Jones for
organising the cake sale and to everyone

who donated and bought cakes in support
of this worthy cause.

Snow!

7 We always aim to stay

:,;ﬁ open in snowy weather
* " but we do have to assess

on the day if we can safely open the
school. This decision is always made with
Mildmay Junior School. In the event of
snow we will inform you by the school
text message service and the school
website if we have to close. We kindly ask
that you do not phone the school to
enquire if it is open as we need to keep
the phone lines open for staff to let us
know if they are able to get in to work.

pale 2

In order to give our site staff time to clear
the school grounds we ask that children
are dropped at the office entrance to the
school and the teachers and LSA’s will
escort the children to class and help
change their wellies! To ensure children
can enter the school quickly and safely
parents will not be permitted into the
school and we appreciate your
cooperation in this matter. Unless we
inform you otherwise the children can be
collected from their class doors at the end
of the day.

Film Night

I would like to thank the

Friends of Mildmay Committee and Mrs
Foley for organising the recent Film Night.
The children had a lovely time and really
enjoyed the films. The event was very
popular and we raised a brilliant £894.12
for the school.




Medicine \*.;/ e

If your child has prescribed medication
that needs to be administered during
school hours please bring it to the office
when you drop your child off at school. A
permission form will need to be
completed to give your consent for us to
administer the medication.

Unfortunately, we are not able to give any
medication that has not been prescribed.
For safety reasons please under no
circumstances send medication into
school in your child’s book bag. Thank
you.

Car Parking

There continues to be

parents parking in the school

car park which is a concern.
Only parents who have permission from
myself should be using the school car
park. We need to ensure that drop off
and pick up times are safe for all children.
Thank you.

Diary Dates

Poppy Appeal

Thanks to your generosity we sold all the
Poppies we had and raised a fantastic
£98.55. Thank you to everyone who
supported this worthy cause.

It is a very busy time of year so

year so please cast your eye

over the diary dates below
which cover the events until the end of
term.

I look forward to seeing you at our
Christmas Assemblies next week.
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Mrs M Bradford
Head Teacher

Monday 11" December

Reception Christmas Performance - 9.30am

Monday 11™ December

Year 2 Christmas Performance - 10.45am

Tuesday 12™ December

Reception Christmas Performance ~ 9.30am

Tuesday 12™ December

Year 1 Christmas Performance - 10.45am

Wednesday 13™ December

Year 1 Christmas Performance - 9.30am

Thursday 14™ December

Year 2 Christmas Performance - 9.30am

Thursday 14™ December

Nursery Christmas Performance - 10.45am

Monday 18™ December

Christmas Jumper Day

Monday 18™ December

Gary Starr Theatre Company Visiting

Tuesday 19™ December

Christmas Party Day

Wednesday 20™ December

Staff Training Day - School Closed

Thurs 215 Dec - Mon 15" Jan

Christmas Holiday

Tues 2™ & Wed 3™ Jan 2018

Staff Training Days - School Closed

Thursday 4™ January 2018

School and Nursery re-opens




